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We're Two for Two!

     Well, folks, we did it again.  With the bare bones help of a handful of volunteers, on November 11th, we opened another spectacular exhibit!  This is the "Scouts, Sports and Military" exhibit and if you haven't seen it you really have missed.  There is everything from combat boots to videos of the gay games…

     A great big thanks goes to: Jack (Jackie Thorne) Adams, Robert Briddick,  Rick  (Rainbo deKlown) Hurt, Ray Kroulik, Rick McMahon, Bill (Fancy Pace-Lawrence) O'Rourke,  Bruce Reeves, Judy Reeves, Patrick Vachon,  Jessica Wicks, and  Brandon Wolf. Because of their generous donations/loans this exhibit was made possible.

     Another big, big thanks goes to the volunteers who either helped put it together--from dusting down the walls to putting on a light switch plate--and/or helped staff the museum during our 11 hour opening.  Hats off to Harlon Bennett-Howe, Jim Carper, Rick Hurt, Bill O'Rourke,  Bruce Reeves,  Judy Reeves, Rad Yeske, and Tootsie Zeis.

     An aside to the current exhibit:   Through the generosity and hard work of others,  GCAM now proudly displays the shadowbox containing memorabilia which belonged to Lady Victoria Lust.  Don Gill [Productions] and Bob Bouton presented LIVE 2000 at Decades on Sunday, Nov. 5th.  GCAM was the recipient of over $3300. in donations from this fund raiser.  The shadow box was on display at Decades for the evening and transferred to the museum the next day. Among MANY items in it: the pin laden leather vest worn by LVL, many patches including TGRA's, Colt 45's, and a brief history of Lady V…too much to name everything in this beautiful display now adorning almost a whole wall.

LIVE 2000… 

by Don Gill [Productions]

and Bob Bouton

     A very special thanks goes to all of the LIVE--and I mean really LIVE, no pre- recorded voice over here!--performers who gave their all so that others would dig deep into their pockets for us: David Zepatowski, Jessica Zamudio, Johnny Montgomery, David Barron, Nevada, Coy Tow, Andrew Flores, T J Thurman, Clint Harwell, Chris Pool, Dwain Walker, Jerry Morin--each doing at least two numbers during the evening and even an encore.  For those of you who weren't there, you missed a one in a million show and we are very proud to have been a part of it!  And a special kudos goes to the bartenders and manager of Decades, Darlene McKeneen; Mr. Prime Choice 2000, David Haynes who made himself available for signing for the deaf; accountants for the show Mark Henroe and Jonathon Enlow; and the wonderful DJ for the evening who worked so hard to keep everyone's music [if you'll pardon the expression] straight!!


How to see all of these wonderful things

     The museum is open by appointment right now.  Call 713 227-5973 between 10am and 8pm and set something up. It's easy and convenient to your schedule! There is no admission fee, but donations are appreciated.

Calling all Volunteers

     I certainly understand the value of a dollar, and those dollars are necessary to everyone--at home and in communities and organizations…but I have never understood why people don't realize the value of their TIME!  Organizations cannot survive on money alone, it's the time and efforts of people who make things work.  At GCAM, this means anything from putting in time at the museum to greeting people when they arrive and answering any questions they might have--going through and labeling articles and items which are donated or loaned to GCAM--listing collections into the computer [which requires only the most minor of hunt'n'peck systems on a keyboard]--cutting out articles from the local publications, either at the museum or in your own home--there is a myriad of jobs, none too large or too small, all equally important which need to be done on a regular basis in order for us to achieve our goal of serving the community with our history intact.  [How was THAT for a run-on sentence!]  

     Anyone with some spare time to put into the museum or at your home--we will even pick up and deliver to you if transportation is a problem--please give a call and let's see what we can do to get together!!   713 227-5973  10am-8pm 

Membership and Dues
     As we said before, money is a major factor, too.  And part of what makes our world go 'round is the very important membership.  All current memberships will expire on Dec. 31st.  Renewals and new memberships for 2001 can be sent in now--avoid the Christmas rush!!  Just fill out the enclosed form, put your check or money order with it and mail it back to us--OR--come to the December meeting and bring it with you!  The annual membership fee is $25.  This gives you a very loud voice in what we do--voting privileges, mailing list, the right to be asked to work yourself to the bone…kidding…but most important--it puts you on the ground floor of a major endeavor here in the community, keeping us alive and able to better preserve our local history!!!

     If all or part of the membership fee is a problem, contact us anyway.  We can always work out a payment system to make it easy on you.  In some cases it may even be worked out to where the fee might we waived. We don't want to exclude ANYone for financial reasons. Contact any one of the executive committee members and talk to them!

GCAM Satellite!!
     No, we haven't quite made it into space yet…but we do have a temporary satellite exhibit!!  On Dec. 1st, a World AIDS Day observance featuring new paintings by Positive Art Workshop artists living with HIV/AIDS at the Houston Lesbian & Gay Community Center, 803 Hawthorne, will include a piece of art on temporary loan from GCAM--It is a "3-D sculptural book containing the names of 200 individuals in the Houston Arts community who have been lost to AIDS." [quote from article-- Houston Voice, Nov 28th 1987, page 19]  We think this is going to be a great exhibit and everyone needs to get by the Community Center and show support for all the great work they're doing for 'our little neighborhood'  of the Montrose and surrounding glbt area.

A membership form for you and a couple to share with friends.
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P. O. Box 130192, Houston, TX 77219-0192   (713) 227-5973

Name:__________________________________________________

Street:__________________________________________________

City: __________________________State: ____ Zip: _______-____

 Phone: _____________________ E-mail: _____________________

Note: Annual membership is $25, renewable on Jan 1 each year, prorated quarterly.  

Payment plans and scholarships may be available by talking to a member of the Executive Committee.
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